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As an Oregon resident I hope our legislators will support this bill in pausing electric 

vehicle mandates in Oregon.  Supporting this bill ensures Oregon residents that our 

legislative representatives are willingly to take seriously the consequences of such a 

major change, and give the time necessary to put infrastructure and technology in 

place prior to such drastic laws being imposed.   

 Please support this bill.  


